
The Seend Fund

Report for Annual Parish Meeting 7  th   May 2024  

In the year ending 31st December 2023, the Seend Fund made 11 donations to relieve 
hardship among people living in or closely associated with the parish of Seend. These
amounted to £3,960.

Additionally, the Seend Fund made it’s annual mandatory donation of one-quarter of 
the previous year’s income to the PCC. This was £840.26.

Donations exceeded income by £1,411.66. In these difficult times, this is not a matter 
of immediate concern because there is still a reserve of some £16,600. 

There is a regular reminder at the front of Spotlight magazine of the availability of 
the fund for those in need.

Frank Teasdale
Hon. Treasurer
6th May 2024


